
SCB BOCC CLUB GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

FEBRUARY 10, 2024 

 

The General Membership meeting was called to order at 9:45 AM. 

Attendance - 62 

Vote on League Coordinator Position – President Mick explained that the 
position of League Coordinator has never been officially listed as a voting 
member of the Bocce Board. The proposed revision would make the 
League Coordinator position an official voting Bocce Board member. 
President Mick moved to approve the revision and Bob Cornfield seconded. 
The general membership unanimously approved the revision. 

2024 Budget – Treasurer Debbie Meyer presented the proposed 2024 
budget to the general membership. She explained that the proposed 
budget included money for purchasing new Bocce balls. A motion was 
made and seconded to approve the Budget as presented. The membership 
voted in unanimous approval.  

Upcoming Election – Nominations for Vice President and Treasurer 
positions will be accepted by the Election Committee until February 23. The 
current Vice President Susie Conine and Treasurer Debbie Meyer have 
both submitted their names for re-election. 

Next General Membership Meeting – The next general membership 
meeting is scheduled for October 12, 2024.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:55 AM. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Jan Whittet, Secretary 

 


